Debra Thompson

L
From: David Berg <david@vikingtrvl.net>
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 1:22 PM
To: Assembly
Ce: nab
Subject: Assembly resolution on Kake Access Project

Nancy and T are in favor I'm having you pass this resolution so further review of the Kake access project
can be done,

Just because the money has been allocated does not mean we need this road nor does it appear to be
wanted by the people of Kake and many people in Petersburg.

Let's figure out a way for the principles in the project to be more accountable and responsive to
residents in the area

Thanks

Dave and Nancy Berg
907-518-1199

Sent from Dave's E device



